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;ﬁnjl~ ‘K*L" ’ Lloyd's Agency,

P.L. Benvenuto di Ugo,
24, Via Vittorio Veneto,
LIVORNO,

9th September, 1959.

Messrs. Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
GENOA.

Dear Mr. Boylan,

m.s. "PELAYO"

With further reference to your letter datéd the
12th August, I beg to confirm mine of the 13th of said month
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and to inform you that the above indicate cargo motor vessel
has now been refloated and has been safely anchored within

the Leghorn inner harbour.
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i Very likely she will be drydocked within the second
‘ fortnight of the current month in order to decide whether

it is expedient to repair her or not.
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Yours faithfully,

Sgd. P.L. Benvenuto
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